
The blue Staxi wheelchairs were 
purchased through funds from 
the hospital and the Volunteer 
Association for the volunteers to 
use for the transport of patients and 
others to and from the Main Lobby.

If you see any blue Staxi wheelchairs 
in or around your unit/department/
an in-patient room, please see that 
they are returned to the Main Lobby 
as soon as possible or contact the 
volunteer at ext. 4304.
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Please return to the Main Lobby all 


